
Newsletter— 12th September 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Monday 8th September–  

Term 1 Starts 

Wednesday 24th September—

Post 16 College Starts 

Friday 26th September— 

Year 11 College starts 

Thursday 2nd October– Primary Swimming 

Starts. (Not Duck or Puffin) 

Tuesday 7th October– 

P16 PE  at Scotch HornStarts 

Monday 20th October - Friday 26th October - 

Parents Evening 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week 

are: 

P16: Isabelle, Cody, Bradley, 
Thomas O 

KS4: Francesca , Ilia, Maisie, Ethan M 

KS3: Willow Class, Gracie, Alfie C, Elm Class 

Primary: Jack SW, Oliver S, Llewellyn,     
Lennox, Thomas M, Jo, Kurtis. 

Creative Arts: Axe Class 

 

WELL DONE!  

WELCOME BACK  

 

It has been a pleasure to welcome back the pupils 
this week.  They have been happy and we have 
seen many smiles from the pupils (and parents 
leaving site after drop off). 

  

It has been brilliant to see the pupils already      
engaging in learning and adjusting so well to their 
new classes and routines. 

  

We are really looking forward to an enjoyable term 
1, if you have any worries or concerns please do 
not hesitate to get in touch. 

  

Take care Mark 

PARENT GOVERNOR  

We currently have  parent governor vacancies here 
at school. If you are interested or would like more 
information please contact Toby Willis our chair of 
governors at twillis@ravenswoodonline.org.uk 



NEW PRIMARY PLAYGROUND 

Over the summer holidays we had the Primary playground updated with a new climbing frame for chil-
dren to have fun on. 

FLU IMMUNISATION CLINIC 

Please find below a permission link for our Flu immunisation clinic this year. It will be held in school on 
Friday 19

th
 September. The Immunisation is available to all pupils up to age 18 on the Immunisation 

date, and is available in nasal drop and vaccination forms depending on need. Please follow the link 
to either give or refuse consent for your child to receive this immunisation. We have been asked to 
remind you that if you do not either give or refuse consent for immunisation then the nurses will either 
contact you to obtain your consent or may obtain consent direct from the pupil. If you have any      
queries or concerns regarding the immunisation please contact the Immunisation Team on             
0300 124 5515 
  
https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2025/consent?v=4 

THANK YOU 

We have received a thank you message from Sonya Cassidy 
for all the amazing fundraising we took part in last year at Ra-

SWIFT KITCHEN MEAL           
ORDERING SERVICE. 

Thank you to all those of you that 
have signed up to Swift Kitchen 
and have been using it so well this 
week, it is greatly appreciated. 

If you haven’t signed up, please do 
so ASAP.  Stephanie in the Office 
can help you if you need it. 

A reminder to Post 16 parents that 
they only need to use Swift on a 
Wednesday when Iles kitchen is 
closed. 

There are still some teething   
problems that we are aware of, but 
we are working through these. 

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2025/consent?v=4


 


